Getting to Church Sunday Morning During Strawberry Festival 2025
For the Strawberry Festival, May 23 to 26, 2025, Main Street will be closed from Euclid to Garden Grove Blvd. Stanford will be closed (except for residents) from Nelson Street to Main Street. However, on Sunday morning, you can get to church from Stanford Avenue. From Lampson Ave, head south on Nelson St to Stanford Ave, turn left or east heading towards Main St. From Garden Grove Blvd, head north on Nelson St to Stanford Ave, turn right or east heading towards Main St. When you get to the roadblock after St Columban Church, you can get through by telling the Explorer Scouts or other persons monitoring traffic, that you are attending worship at the Methodist Church. Continue on Stanford to Main St and turn right. Turn right into the church parking lot and tell the parking lot attendant you are attending worship. After Church, exit the parking lot on Main St by turning right, heading south toward Acacia Parkway. Follow the traffic directions to turn either left or right on Acacia to get to Euclid or Nelson Streets.
In the past we were able to get to church by entering the campus from Acacia Parkway using the Wesley Village driveway (10861 Acacia Pkwy), known as Elizabeth Ln. We have been told that the entrance to the church parking lot will be blocked at the turn by Room 15, near the dumpsters and we should not try to enter from this direction.
For more information on the Strawberry Festival go to:
https://strawberryfestival.org/current-event-schedule/
https://strawberryfestival.org/directions/
See you in Church!
